
Julhälsning från Kiel 
Dear Kerstin and friends of IWC Göteborg Norra, 
  
Yes, as you said, Kerstin, time is flying, and I have to hurry up with all preparations 
still to be done. 
As you notice above, we have managed our Benefit Christmas Market, and we are 
very content. We are waiting for the total result. Our secretary Ilona has reported 
about what IWC Kiel has reached. We are waiting for the other clubs, which have 
taken part. On Tuesday, 19th December 2023 there will be an announcement in the 
newspapers. 
  
We have also had our last Meeting for this year, which we named our Christmas 
Meeting, and we have invited our husbands as well. We found a very cozy restaurant 
along the Kiel Canal, where we were the only guests. But we were quite a number of 
persons sitting at nicely decorated tables. It was a wonderful dinner and special 
evening for us all after having worked so hard. 
  
And you had you Christmas Meeting at Gun-Mari Josephson’s house, how wonderful. 
And if everybody is bringing and helping a little bit, this is great. Have I met Gun Mari 
while we were in Gothenborg?  I can see her on facebook, but I don’t remember 
having met her. 
  
I wish everyone of you a wonderful Christmas together with family or/and friends. So 
be careful traveling around. I guess that you will have snow. 
For the New Year let’s all hope for peace around us. 
  
Kindest Regards, Lore 
 
 
 
   

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 


